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Tuesday 1 July 2025 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
‘Matilda’ Musical Theatre Trip – Tuesday 16 September   
  
I am delighted to inform you that the music department will be running a trip for our year 7 
students to see the musical ‘Matilda’ in the West End. The show is based upon the popular 
children’s novel of the same name by Roald Dahl, and currently features one of our students, 
Adam Hussein, in a staring role as the character ‘Bruce’.  
 
Students should meet at the main entrance to the Music block no later than 5:30pm on the 
day, at which point we will make our way by coach to the venue. The show is due to start at 
7:00pm and will finish just after 9:30pm, at which point we will return by coach to the school.  
 
Whilst refreshments are available at the theatre, we would strongly encourage your child to 
bring a packed meal to avoid delay risk preventing purchase before the show. This should be 
free from nuts and seeds. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £30.00, which includes the cost of the theatre ticket and return 
coach travel. Please register your interest via this form. Places are limited and selection will 
be made via a random selection. Payment will be requested via Evolvepay if your child has 
secured a place on this trip this will be confirmed at the beginning of the academic year. 
 
Summary of trip details 
 

• Date: Tuesday 16 September  
• Destination: Cambridge Theatre, Earlham Street, London WC2H 9HU 
• Cost: £30.00 
• Number of students: 40 
• Number of staff: 4 
• Departure time: 5:30pm 
• Approximate return time: 10:50pm  
• Dress Code: School uniform 

 
Important Medical/Contact Information 
In order to best support and care for your child, it is imperative that we have accurate and up-
to-date Medical Information on our school system. We ask that if there have been any 
significant changes to your child’s medical record two weeks before the trip, that you please 
logon to Firefly. If less than two weeks before the trip, please contact the trip leader with the 
details. Students who use an AII (Adrenaline Auto-Injector, brands such as; Emerade, Jext or 
Epipen) must ensure they bring two with them on the day otherwise they will be unable to 
attend the trip.  
 
It is essential that we have up-to-date contact details for parents at all times.  If there have 
been any recent changes to these details, please contact the school office. 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/76h7VxdDqR


 

If you have any queries or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact 
me at aduguid@habselstree.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Alan Duguid 
Head of Academic Music 
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